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My family and I have been visiting this bridge from Guelph for years. It's part of one of our big road riding loops and
has always brought us joy to stop and have our lunch at. My daughter loves having access to both trails at each side
and has been such a shame since it has been barricaded to lose access.
 
Paddling the grand from Elora it is always a welcome sight to see in the distance.
 
We love that bridge and all that it lets us access. Please keep it.
 
Alex, Melissa, and Olive


